
From: Marsha Pace
To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Clean air
Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 6:51:16 AM

Alyssa,    
               We live on the Mesa in Nipomo. We believe the proposed abatement is
not good enough. Please, please our health and way of life is on the line here. We
live here!! We need cleaner air. This is simple. Please direct the immediate
closing of the most emissive 200 acres now. Please order that the 200
acres be fully vegetated by September 1, 2018.

Corey and Marsha Pace
1482 Vista Tesoro Place
Nipomo, Ca 93444
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